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The Fort Wayne

A publication of the Fort Wayne
Alumni & Friends Resource Center

Thank You So Much!

to those

who have taken the
time to support the
, ongoing ministry of
the Fort Wayne
<4 Alumni & Friends
s Resource Center. As

N of today, we have
received $22,861.91
towards the Fort
Wayne Fund, which
provides the benefits the FW Alumni Resource Center
provides throughout the year.

At this point, the largest gift since June 1 has been $2,000
and the smallest has been one penny. Each gift especially
during this season is important. If all alumni and even our
friends would give something, no matter the amount, it will
assure the programs, events, services and resources we
provide Fort Wayne campus alumni and friends will
continue.

If you have not done so already this year, please consider
sending in a gift by December 31. You may also give on
our secure website at , but please do
s0 no later than 11:30 p.m., December 31. While all gifts
are receipted by Taylor University so you may qualify for
the , for those that live in Indiana,
all funds come to us for you.

If you have any questions, you may call or text me at
260.437.1265.

Are We Up-to-Date?

In the upcoming FW Vine, we're going to celebrate the
Education program at the Fort Wayne campus. Do we
have your current address? If you have moved and forgot
to let us know, please email us at

Happy New Year to You,

/7,

Michael D. Mortensen g91
Director of Fort Wayne Alumni & Friends Relations

Fort Wayne

Alumni & Friends Resource Center

Special Edition

Along Rudisill...

o Dr. Wes Gerig’s g51 next
book, Lessons From Life for
Life from the OIld Testament is
now available for $12
through the

along with several other
wearables and resources.

Lessons

From Life
for Life

Old Testament

o April (Gridley) g05 and
Jason Ruggles are the proud
parents of lan Alexander
Ruggles born on December
20, 2012 at 7:49 a.m. He was
8 Ibs. 3 0z. and 21 inches long.
He joins big sister Gwen. The
Ruggles live in Michigan.

e For more News Notes or to

submit a News Note, please

or go to Current
News . We especially
want to see your baby
announcements. We have a
small gift for you that send us
the announcement and a
picture.

Resource Center Hours:
Monday — 8 to 5 p.m.
Tuesday — Generally Closed
Wednesday — 8 to 5 p.m.
Thursday — 8 to 5 p.m.
Friday — 8 to 5 p.m.

Or by appointment (parking available
in back).

, if we can help you in
any way, please contact the Alumni &
Friends Resource Center at (260)
744-8790 during reqular business
hours or e-mail
anytime!
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